
From: Terry Li   
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 9:39 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]APPLICATION #A-3023-0359, 130NEWBRIDGE CRESCENT, BRAMPTON - ABOVE 
GRADE ENTRANCE IN A SIDE YARD 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

With reference to the above subject, we object if the owner's intention is to have the entrance leading 
to the catwalk/pedestrian path as the pedestrian path is for the public to use and if permitted then 
everyone living by the catwalk will start doing this.   We have no objections if the owner is building an 
entrance off their property and not into the pedestrian path.   Any questions, please let me know.  My 
email is      

  

  

Thank you,  

Terence Li 

118 Newbridge Crescent, Brampton, ON L6S 4B3. 

 


